
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – AUGUST 3, 2011 

Voice on the Net Coalition Statement on jobs4america Initiative  

The following statement can be attributed to Glenn Richards, 
Executive Director, of the VON Coalition: 

The VON Coalition supports the jobs4america initiative and the FCC's efforts to make 
broadband available for all.   For more than a decade, members of the VON Coalition have 
demonstrated that when not burdened by outdated regulatory schemes, broadband 
enabled, IP communications are changing peoples’ lives -- creating jobs and opportunities 
in rural communities and lowering costs and increasing productivity for businesses of 
every size.  jobs4america is an important initiative that will bring us closer to the day when 
every American business and household, whether rural or urban, can benefit from VoIP 
and other IP communications technologies. 

 

For additional information, contact 
Glenn Richards, Executive Director of the Voice on the Net Coalition 

at 202-663-8215 or glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com 

 

 

 


